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Details of lockdown exit strategy in latest States of Alderney newsletter  

 

The latest States of Alderney Covid-19 Newsletter is published today (May 6th 2020) with details of 
how lockdown can be eased over the coming weeks. 

Under the headline, ‘Balancing Act as Lockdown Eased’, the fourth issue of the newsletter reveals 
how Health & Social Care will gradually lift a number of social and business restrictions in six 
phases. 

Inside, there is more detail about what the ‘exit strategy’ will mean just days after Phase Two was 
implemented with restrictions eased on a number of lockdown conditions. 

There’s also news about the Helping Hand Appeal, Alderney Spirit, how the Island is governed 
during the crisis, ‘spotlight’ articles on Le Cocq’s and Jean’s Stores, and more. 

In a by-lined article, Alderney’s President William Tate writes: “We have demonstrated to the world 
what we have always known, that our tiny island home is a unique environment for 2000 very 
special people.” 

The Newsletter is distributed to every home by States Works and an online PDF version is available 
with this press release. 

Guernsey Public Health has full, up-to-date information on the Coronavirus at 
https://gov.gg/coronavirus. This covers the whole Bailiwick, including Alderney. 
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